
55129 Building Repair Investigation 

A request was made in 2020 as to the situation with a case of over pricing and invoicing for 

repairs that where never carried out, at that time I was refused information as it was an 

ongoing investigation and possible criminal case regarding repairs to City of Edinburgh 

Council Properties. 

Please can I now have the result of the Investigation in to Stewart Preservation / P & M 

Sinclair the parent company. 

The Council’s contract was with Stewart Preservation Ltd. The investigation came to the 

view that there was evidence of potential overcharging. 

Also, the amount that was recovered from Stewart Preservation / P & M Sinclair. 

No sums were recovered from Stewart Preservation Ltd. Details of their relevant insolvency 

are publicly available at Companies House at: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/companies-house 

Can I also ask, who was the Chair of the Housing Committee at that time? 

The Convenor of the relevant committee in 2019 and 2020 was Councillor Kate Campbell.  

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/companies-house

